
 

    

 

17th June 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have been delighted to welcome back the majority of Year 10 and Year 12 students this 
week.  Attendance has been between 60% and 70% each day so far. 
 
Having visited the lessons taking place myself I can say that those attending are certainly 
finding them very useful as part of the preparation for their exams next summer. 
 
With this thought in mind I would urge all students to take advantage of this provision, unless 
there are specific medical reasons not to. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please email Mr. Trehearn, Deputy Principal on 
strehearn@thequestacademy.org.uk so that we can get your children back to school. 
 
Even if you haven’t taken up provision this week you can still access it in the coming weeks. 
 
Finally, thank you for your support and the confidence you have shown in our reopening 
plans. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 A Crofts 
Principal 
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